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MEETING - JUNE 6, 2001

[13487] May 9, 2001 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 31-01 RE: REMINDER: PENSION
COMMITTEE MEETING - JUNE 6, 2001 The next Pension Committee meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday June 6, 2001 in Minneapolis, Minnesota. The meeting will be held at the
Marquette Hotel, 710 Marquette Ave., Minneapolis. The meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m.
and end at approximately 2:30 p.m. A continental breakfast and lunch will be served. For
those of you needing a hotel reservation, the Marquette Hotel is holding a block of rooms
for the night of June 5 at the rate of $155.00 per night. For reservations, please call
Roseanne Nurse at the Marquette Hotel at 612-215-2096 and mention the ICI/Pension
Committee. The cut-off date for reserving a room at this rate is May 15, 2001. Shuttle
service to and from the airport is available through “Shuttle Express” for a fare of $13.00
each way. Call (612) 877-7777 for more information. A cab ride from the Airport to the hotel
takes about 30 minutes and costs approximately $25.00. Attached please find a copy of the
preliminary agenda for your review. Please forward comments or questions regarding the
agenda to Russ Galer at (202) 326-5835, Kathryn Ricard at (202) 218-3563 or Tom Kim at
(202) 326-5837 or email your comments to rgaler@ici.org; ricard@ici.org; or tkim@ici.org.
Please indicate whether you plan to attend the meeting by completing the attached
attendance form below and faxing it to Russ Galer at (202) 326-5841 by Thursday May 31,
2001. We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. Pat McCauley Chair, Pension
Committee Attachments Attachment no. 1 (in .pdf format)
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